
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
CONVEYANCE OF REAL PROPERTY

The CounCil of the City of Danville, will hold a PuBliC HEARinG
on Tuesday June 5, 2018, at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers
located on the Fourth Floor of the Municipal Building, 427 Patton
Street, Danville, Virginia, to consider the following:

Copies of the proposed Resolution are available for examination in
the Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, 427 Patton Street, Municipal
Building.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
By Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk, CMC

To conform with Section 15.2-1800 and Section 15.2-1813 of
the Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public is hereby
notified that a public hearing will be held on the following:

That certain City-owned property be conveyed to the Industrial
Development Authority, namely the existing lot between
Newton Street and 600 Lynn Street, Identified as Parcel 21403,
Lot 1A, Danville, Virginia.


